
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Last month the Town Council approved a three-year contract extension with Best Way for trash 

and recycle collection services.  The rates currently charged by the town to trash customers do 

not cover the cost of services. 

 

Proposal: 

Ordinance 864 alters the user charge for trash collection availability and disposal services 

beginning July 1, 2025 to mimic the rate charged to the town plus the cost of postage. 

 

 


